
For further information 

 sydnh@brimbank.vic.gov.au  9249 4224  brimbank.vic.gov.au 

Looking for young techies! 
  
Are you between 15 and 25 years old and would 

like to teach seniors how to use their phones, 

tablets, and everyday apps? 

 

We’re seeking your help as part of an upcoming intergenerational program. If you are interested in 

this opportunity, please scan the QR code below to provide further information. 

This is a paid opportunity. Please register your interest by 21st February 2024. We will be in 

contact shortly after. 

 

 TBC –  

Approx. 12x 1hr sessions between early-March and late June  

 

 Sydenham Neighbourhood House  

[Held on Wurundjeri Land] 

  

 

 

 


